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Welcome 

I hope you and your family are all safe and 

well. These challenging times are difficult 

for everyone as we all adapt to a new way 

of living. I know that it is difficult without 

the structure, routine and safety of school 

and hopefully we will soon return to some 

sort of normality. 

  

Home Learning 

As you are aware pupils were issued with 

Learning Packs on the last day of school 

and packs have been delivered to pupils 

who were not in school on that day. We 

have now moved to an online learning 

resource – Google Classroom. This is 

accessed through your son/daughter’s 

Glow account.  

If you have any problems accessing Glow 

please email: 

 

• Mr Dornan 

gw14rutherglenictc@glow.sch.uk 

 

If you have any problems accessing 

Google Classroom please email: 

 

• Mr Longworth 

gw11longworthjamie@glow.sch.uk 

 

I appreciate that accessing home learning 

may be difficult for some families. If you 

need help/support with physical resources 

please get in touch and we will try our best 

to help. 

 

Reporting 

Your son/daughter will receive a final 

school report. This will reflect the 

progress over the 3 terms of teaching. 

Reports will be distributed at a later date. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

The Pastoral Support Team have been 

contacting families over the last few 

weeks by telephone or email. If you have 

any concerns relating to your son/daughter 

please contact your Pastoral Care link. 
 

Name Class Email Address 

 

Mr 
Longworth 

1.1, 

1.2, 
2.1 

2.2 

 

gw11longworthjamie@glow.sch.uk 
 

 

Mr 

Williams 

3.1, 

3.2, 

4.1, 

4.2 

 

gw07williamsguto@glow.sch.uk 

 

Mrs Watts 

5.1, 

5.2, 
6.1, 

6.2 

 

gw07wattskaren@glow.sch.uk 

 

Mrs 

Johnston 

1 /2, 

4.3, 

5.3, 

6.3, 
6.4 

 

gw07johnstongeraldin@glow.sch.uk 

 

We are here to offer support to families 

during this difficult time and to help pupils 

continue to learn at home.  

 

Update on SQA 

Teaching staff have followed SQA 

guidelines and are resulting pupils based 

on their coursework. This process will be 

completed and submitted by the end of 

May.  

 

College Link Courses 2020/2021 

We have been in touch with our school 

link colleges regarding courses for next 

session. Applications have been made 

however due to the uncertain times we are 

in places have yet to be confirmed. I will 

keep you updated with regards to this. 

 

 

I will update you of any changes at the 

start of June In the meantime I hope you 

all stay well and keep safe. 

 

Jan Allan 

Head Teacher 
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